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Live, Love & Learn
Tuesday 28th February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

On behalf of the Galilee Parents Association, it gives me great pleasure to announce the
formal release of our 2023 Community Sponsorship Proposal.

Galilee Regional Catholic School is very fortunate. Our school community (both immediate
and extended) has always shown a generous amount of support towards our fundraising
efforts. In fact, many, if not most of our events would not have occurred without the
on-going support of our community. Whilst these contributions will always be at the core of
what makes Galilee great, the time has come for us to take the next step.

The recently completed upgrade positions us well — we now boast state of the art facilities
including competition size Basketball Stadium, Performing Arts precinct, STEM & Visual Arts
facilities and rooftop play / community events space. When you combine our new facilities
with our close, dedicated, generous and supportive school community - we have every
reason to believe we would make a valuable partner to many local businesses.

This is a fantastic opportunity for the right business to build, what we hope, will become a
long-term, mutually beneficial partnership with our school community.

Community sponsorship is an effective way for businesses to build genuine and authentic
connections with their local community as well as promote their products and services.

Sponsorship dollars will go towards the delivery of three major GPA fundraising events in
2023.

How to obtain a copy of the 2023 Sponsorship Proposal
The 2023 Community Sponsorship Proposal will be made available by request via Operoo.

| also encourage you to consider members of your extended network and any local
connections you may have.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to reach out to Jodie Hoefer, GPA President
directly.

Regards,
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Simon Millar
Principal
Galilee Regional Catholic Primary School

301 — 319 Bank Street, South Melbourne, VIC, 3205
(08) 9699 2928
admin@gsm.vic.edu.au
www.gsmelbournesth.catholic.edu.au




